
 

 

 

 

 

Lucy Hutchinson 

Parish Clerk 

Warnford 

 

Dear Lucy 

 

Trustees of the Warnford Village Hall 

Grant Application to Parish Meeting 

 

This letter is to confirm the Village Hall Trustees’ application for a grant from Parish funds for the 

year 2023.   Please find attached an income and expenditure statement for 2022, the last quarter 

being estimated, set against the comparable figures for 2021 and a budget for 2023.  I also enclose a 

copy of our “Charity Overview” page from the Charity Commission website showing the income and 

expenditure figures from our 2021 Financial Return. 

 

Although the short-term cash position is good because of the substantial Covid grants received, the 

post-Covid income is falling very far short of rising costs, which will increase much faster in 2023 

both because of general inflation and because of electricity cost increases specifically.   The 

Committee has identified some cost saving measures for next year which have been incorporated in 

the forecast and is actively engaged in identifying ways to increase hall income.  A conservative view 

of the potential benefits of this has been taken in the figures presented, but the most optimistic 

view would suggest that income will fall well short of costs for next year. 

 

Accordingly the Village Hall Committee would appreciate it if the regular £300 grant from the Parish 

Meeting could be resumed for 2023.  

 

Background information on the Village Hall is available on the village website. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Derek Chapman 

Treasurer 

Warnford Village Hall Committee 

 

Warnford Village Hall  

Lippen Lane 

Warnford 

SO32 3LE 

 

20th October 2022 

 



Warnford Village Hall – Supporting Analysis for 2023 Parish Grant Application  

 

 
 



Warnford Village Hall – Copy of Charity Overview Page on Charity Commission Website 

 

 


